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[bookmark: Text18]25 September 2013
Your reference: 
Our reference: EIR 2013-0190

Dear Mr Campbell

ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 - DISCLOSURE

[bookmark: Text27][bookmark: Text28]Please accept our apologies for the delay in responding to your request for information about minutes of meetings held between 01 June 2013 and 20 July 2013 involving discussions about the rollout of broadband in Cumbria, which was received on 19 July 2013.

The council does hold information within the definition of your request.

Request
Can you please provide me with the Minutes of any meetings held between the 1st June 2013 and the 20th July 2013, involving discussions related to the Broadband rollout in Cumbria.  In particular minutes related to High level exchange plans, and discussions related to street cabinets with BT or other parties. 

I am specifically interested in matters related to the Grasmere exchange, the Langdale exchange and the single cabinet in Grasmere, located on Broadgate.

Response
Please find attached minutes of meetings as requested:

· 12 June 2013 - Connecting Cumbria Programme Board Meeting - EIR 2013-0190 (1)
· 14 June 2103 - Connecting Cumbria Strategic Board Meeting - EIR 2013-0190 (2)
· 18 June 2013 - Connecting Cumbria Partnership Board Meeting - EIR 2013-0190 (3)
· [bookmark: _GoBack]10 July 2013 -  Connecting Cumbria Programme Board Meeting - EIR 2013-0190 (4)

Most of the information that we provide in response to requests submitted under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and Environmental Information Regulations 2004 will be subject to copyright protection. In most cases the copyright will be owned by Cumbria County Council.  However the copyright in other information may be owned by another person or organisation, as indicated on the information itself.

You are free to use any information supplied for your own non-commercial research or private study purposes.  The information may also be used for any other purpose allowed by a limitation or exception in copyright law, such as news reporting. However, any other type of re-use, for example by publishing the information in analogue or digital form, including on the internet, will require the permission of the copyright owner. Where the copyright owner is the council you will need to make an application under the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005.

For information where the copyright is owned by another person or organisation you must apply to the owner to obtain their permission.

Yours 


Claire Park
Team Leader – Corporate Complaints and Information Compliance



Internal Reviews
If you are dissatisfied with the way we have responded to your request or wish us to reconsider our decision, please write to:
Corporate Complaints and Information Compliance
Chief Executive’s Office
Cumbria County Council, The Lonsdale Building, The Courts, Carlisle, CA3 8NA
E-mail: foi-dp@cumbria.gov.uk Fax: 01228 226706

If your internal review is not resolved you have the right to appeal to the Information Commissioner’s Office. 
Serving the people of Cumbria
cumbria.gov.uk					
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